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St. Michael Catholic School  
Learn, Serve, Lead, Succeed...Be His Disciple! 

 

     IMPORTANT DATES                 January 26, 2024 

JANUARY 

January 28 -  CSW Kickoff, 9:30 Mass and Open House 

January 28-February 2 -  Catholic Schools Week  

FEBRUARY 

February 2 - 1pm Early Release 

February 5 - Camp Archangel Registration Opens 

February 6 - Kindergarten Preview 5:30-6:30pm 

February 12-13 -  Parent/Teacher Conferences 

February 16-20 - No School 

February 24-  First Penance, 10am 

 

 

 

For all attendance, dismissal 

changes, and documents please 

email:  
 

Stmichaelinfo@cdolinc.net  

School Day Hours:  

Doors Open: 7:45am 

Tardy Bell: 8:05am  

Dismissal:  3:20pm 



 

From the Principal 

Dear St. Michael Families, 
 

We have had a great start to second semester at St. Michael School. I wanted to remind students and 
parents of our recess policy throughout these winter months and details regarding a few upcoming events.  
 

Winter Outdoor Recess: When the temperature, with wind chill, is below 0 degrees, students will have 
indoor recess. When the temperature, with wind chill, is between 0 and 20 degrees, students will go outside 
for part of the recess. The time will be determined by playground teacher discretion. When the 
temperature, with wind chill, is above 20 degrees, students will have outdoor recess. Snow Play: Our 
handbook currently states: “Students may play in the snow IF students are adequately attired for the 
conditions and have snow boots to wear in the snow. For comfort and ease in moving about the building, 
students are asked to bring another pair of shoes to wear inside during the school day. Students not 
adequately attired for the conditions or those without snow boots (and extra shoes to wear inside the 
building) will remain on the concrete play surfaces for recess.” 
 

Valentine’s Day: We will celebrate Valentine’s Day on Tuesday, February 14. This is also Ash Wednesday this 
year, therefore we will exchange Valentines on Fat Tuesday, Tuesday, February 13th. A small, peanut-free 
food item or non-food item such as a pencil, sticker, or eraser may be included.  
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences: We look forward to the opportunity to share your child’s progress with you. In 
order to make the most of your child’s conference, please consider these tips:  

1. Before you join, be prepared. Review your child's last report card and be prepared with any 
questions you may want to ask. Think of any information you can share with the teacher about your 
child that may have an impact on his or her performance at school. 

2. Please “Arrive” on Time. Time at conferences is so limited, please try to arrive on time or even a 
few minutes early to help keep conferences on schedule. You are welcome to schedule a follow-up.  

3. Plan for the Future. Determine how best to communicate with the teacher going forward. Set up a 
check point if needed to monitor your child’s progress or skill development.  

4. Remember to Celebrate! Take time to celebrate your child’s achievements in the classroom!  
 

Catholic Schools Week kicks off this Sunday, January 28th. We invite you to join us for 9:30 Mass, followed 
by an Open House. (The full schedule is on the following page.) We are reminded in a special way what a 
blessing it is to work and serve our students at a Catholic school. We continue to focus on our theme, Abide 
in Him. As disciples, our faith will continually be put to the test, however, we continually receive, believe, 
and trust that Jesus is everything we need. Together we continue to create saints and disciples of our 
children. 

I am thankful for each of you and your continued support of St. Michael School and of our mission to... 
LEARN, SERVE, LEAD, SUCCEED, Be His Disciples. 

+Blessings,  

Ashley 



 

Youth Mass: Catholic Schools Week 
 

The Youth Mass choir will be singing at the 9:30 Mass on this Sunday, 
January 28th. Please arrive at 8:45 a.m. for rehearsal in the St. Gabri-

el Room and email Mrs. Kirkwood to RSVP. 

mailto:sabrina-kirkwood@cdolinc.net


Volunteer sign up HERE 

Shop online HERE  

Volunteer sign up HERE 

Shop online HERE  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A49ADAB23AAFD0-47229208-stmichael#/
https://i55bookfairs.com/pages/ne018
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A49ADAB23AAFD0-47229208-stmichael#/
https://i55bookfairs.com/pages/ne018






 

Here’s an update from our School Family 
Association: 

 
 

SFA Funded School Needs:  
Security system updates 

Playground Mulch 
Library Makerspace area 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events: 
February 7th - Five Guys Dine-out Night  

 

February 22nd @7:00 - We invite you to our upcoming SFA meeting 
dedicated to review changes in our bylaws. We welcome all who wish to 
attend, but ask for your R.S.V.P. and questions to be emailed in advance 

to StMichaelLincolnSFA@gmail.com. Changes to the bylaws can be 
viewed on the St. Michael School websites. 

 
   April 5th - Save the date for our school fundraiser, LIVE! at St. 

Michael, at a new location: Seven Willows Events 

 

  

Winner- Kids Choice 

mailto:StMichaelLincolnSFA@gmail.com








 





Thank you to our 2023-2024 St. Michael School Corporate Sponsors 

Please consider patronizing these businesses when possible 

Platinum Sponsors 

Gold Sponsors 


